
NOTIFICATION 

 

We have been encountering some cases of unpaid National Health Insurance 

premiums. If you are unable to pay your National Health Insurance bill before 

the deadline, please make sure to contact us by phone on the number below.  

If you are in arrears with any Health Insurance payments and fail to contact 

us regarding any outstanding bill, we will add interest to the amount owed and, 

in accordance with the law, your place of employment and business 

connections will be investigated and assets seized.  

In principle, National Health Insurance premiums must be paid by the due 

date. 

In the future, we ask you to pay your insurance premiums on time in 

accordance with the due date.  

※This notification is being sent to individuals whose payments have not been 

received at the time of sending this letter. 

In case this letter has been sent to you by mistake, please accept our 

apologies.  

 

 Ashiya City Hall Credit Management Section 

Office Hours: From 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.  

(Except Saturdays, Sundays, Holidays, and from December 29th through 

January 3rd) 

 TEL: 0797-38-2014 

 

For further information, please check the website。          


